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06.09.23 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the new school year!  I hope you are all refreshed and 
raring to go!  Before the summer holiday, some of you may recall that a 
date was given to you regarding a drop-in session to give you the oppor-
tunity to meet your child’s new teacher and team.  The date and time allo-
cated to this is Wednesday 13th September and we will be available from 
3:30pm to 4:30pm.  The classroom doors will be open for you to access from 
the playground. 
 
This is an informal session to pop in for a chat at your convenience, ask 
any questions that you may have as well as receive some key information 
for the new academic year regarding expectations, routines and important 
dates. 
 
We hope to see you next week but, in the meantime, if you have any ques-
tions please don’t hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher or myself. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Mrs Cox 
Transition Lead. 
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